
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Kickoff 
Meeting  

 

Wednesday, 
September 14 

1:00 - 2:30 pm 

Solano County, the 
California Department of 
Water Resources, and the 
California Department of 
Fish and Wildlife are 
seeking input on an Action 
Plan for enhancing public 
recreation opportunities 
within the Cache Slough 
region. The Action Plan will 
help guide future County 
and State investments in 
feasible recreation facilities 
within the Cache Slough 
region that are safe, 
inclusive, and respect local 
land uses and landowners.    

You’re Invited!  

Cache Slough Region Public 
Access and Recreation 

Join the discussion to share your input! 

Register for the event at the Zoom link here. 

https://kearnswest.zoom.us/j/81742721116

